
 

 

 

 

15th July 2024 

 

Re: End of Year Awards Evening 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to announce that your child has been nominated for an award at this year's End of 
Year Awards Evening, to be held at Watling Academy on Thursday, 18th July 2024. 

The evening's proceedings will commence with the opening of doors at 5:45 PM, followed by the 
Awards Ceremony promptly beginning at 6:00 PM. The ceremony will encompass the distribution of 
tutor awards, subject awards, and extracurricular awards recognising exceptional contributions by 
students. In addition, the programme will feature a literary reading from one of our student’s 
exceptional pieces of work and a performance from our esteemed school production of "Bugsy 
Malone." The event is scheduled to conclude at 7:20 PM. 

In recognition of your child's achievements, we are delighted to extend two additional tickets for your 
attendance at the ceremony. Due to seating constraints, each student is limited to a maximum of two 
guests. We kindly request that only those with tickets attend, as we are unable to accommodate 
additional attendees. 

We eagerly anticipate your presence as we celebrate the academic and extracurricular 
accomplishments of our students. This evening represents a significant opportunity to acknowledge 
and honour the dedication and hard work exhibited by our students over the past year. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Mr Mason 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


